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OIAD-2900 
16 May 2023 
 

 
 

   
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your email of 30 March 2023 to Predator Free 2050 Limited, requesting 
information relating to copies of two, respective, Deloitte and MartinJenkins reports.  
 
You requested the following:  
 

[…] copies of the Martin Jenkins and Deloitte reports on Predator Free 2050 Ltd. 
 
On 3 April 2023, Predator Free 2050 Limited transferred your request to the Department of 
Conservation (‘the Department’) for response.  
 
On 2 May 2023, we extended the timeframe to respond to your request to 16 May 2023, due 
to necessary consultation.  
 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (‘OIA’). 
 
Please find attached the review of Predator Free 2050 Limited, carried out, respectively, by 
Deloitte and MartinJenkins, in 2021. These two reports are being released to you with no 
withholds or refusals of information under the OIA.  
 
Item Date Document description Decision 
1 August 2021 Deloitte - Predator Free 2050 Limited – 

Review of Budget 2020 and Jobs for 
Nature. 

Released in full 
 

2 27 April 
2022 

MartinJenkins – Review of Predator Free 
2050 Limited – Four Years On - Final 
Report. 

Released in full 
 

 
These reports were commissioned, following four years of operation, to understand if the 
company and its structure were meeting the purpose anticipated and agreed by Cabinet in 
2016, and to review delivery against Cabinet expectations with regards to Budget 2020 Jobs 
for Nature funding.  
 
The reports made a number of findings and recommendations. Some of the 
recommendations were for the Company to address, and the Department has supported it in 
doing so. Some were for the Department to address and have been actioned by the 
Department in its work with the Company.  
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Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 
may be published on the Department’s website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

Lucy Alcock 
Director, Governance and Government Services 
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 
 
 

 




